
WALPOLE HIGHWAY PARISH COUNCIL

5, Church Farm Close, Wentworth, Ely, Cambs.

CB6 3QL

Tel 01353 777442

Email. Clerk.walpolehighway@btinternet.com
A meeting of Walpole Highway Parish Council will take place on Tuesday 12 June 2018 at 7.30pm in Walpole Highway Village Hall Meeting Room.

Members of the Public and Press are welcome to attend.

The Public are reminded that the opportunity to speak to the Council at the Meeting is available in Public Participation only and are welcome to listen to all other agenda items.
AGENDA

1. To receive apologies for absence.
2. To receive declarations of interest of any items on the agenda. 
3. To approve the minutes of the AGM held 8 May 2018
4. Matters arising – to record matters dealt with arising from the last 
meeting.
5. Public participation – to suspend the meeting to allow public 

      participation.

 6.   Planning to consider applications ref
·  18/00819/F Skaters Roller Rink, Ratten Row, WH - proposed 1No residential dwelling within Skaters existing access.
· 18/00972/CU Skaters Roller Rink Ratten Row, WH - Change of use from Fenland Motorcycle training area to overflow car park for skaters and use of existing access.
· 18/00958/RM Land S of Birch View and W of Trevine and The Cottage Hall Road, WH - Construction of one dwelling (revised design)
· 18/00984/F Coopers Mill Mill Road WH, Variation of condition 2 of planning permission 15/01292/F - Proposed new dwelling - amendments to previously approved drawings
7. Playing field 
· to note installation of trim trail 
· to receive correspondence re request for additional toddler play equipment
  8.  Correspondence – to receive items for information

· to receive letter of thanks from Kings Lynn Sea Cadets
· Parish partnership scheme 2018/2019 acknowledgement of order
· Parish partnership scheme 2019/20
  9.  To review Model Standing Orders

10. Accounts

· to approve payments & note accounts

11. Next agenda – to receive items for next agenda.
12. Date & time of next meeting –Tuesday 24 July 2018.
Mrs G Barnes

Clerk to the Council

 6 June 2018

